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DETECTIVES SEEK TO IDENTIFY BURGLARY SUSPECT  
video: https://youtu.be/qcfhFnAev4M  

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a vehicle burglary that occurred on 
Friday, April 15, 2022. The incident occurred at 501 Southeast 2nd Street in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim parked his car in the apartment complex’s 
parking garage on Thursday night, April 14th. The victim took his car keys and building access 
fob with him inside the building. While walking to his apartment, the victim accidently 
dropped his car key and key fob. The next morning, the victim discovered that his vehicle 
had been burglarized and that his wallet had been stolen. He was also informed of $3,000.00 
worth of fraudulent transactions on his credit cards. 
 

Records collected from the apartment complex indicate that an unknown suspect utilized 
the victim’s key fob to exit the apartment’s parking garage on April 15th at approximately 
4:30 a.m. Video surveillance from the apartment complex shows the suspect in the lobby 
area of the apartment complex and later leaving the garage in a dark colored Nissan sedan, 
consistent with the key fob records.  
 

The male suspect is described as a medium build Hispanic male, with short black hair, and 
brown eyes. He is seen in the video wearing a blue polo shirt, khaki shorts, and brown shoes. 
 

Detectives encourage anyone with information about the identity of the involved suspect 
or information about this incident to contact Detective Kyle Wood at 954-828-5687. To 
provide information anonymously, contact Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS 
(8477).  
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